Lou Ellyn Jones

Ecology should update the Port of Olympia's clean up plan, -1-Amendment to the 2008 Agreed
Order-1- to reflect a more current understanding about the area.

Dredging should be focused on the hot spots with the highest level of contamination. It is not
acceptable to clean up only the areas being dredged for navigation into Budd Bay.

Dioxin contamination continues to show up in Budd Inlet indicating it is likely from the Cascade
Pole dredged material. Multiple sampling should be taken using DNAPL protocols established by

the Environmental Protection Act .

Thank you



